
United Methodist Women 
Calling All Pie Lovers!  
North’s United Methodist Women have partnered with Hoosier company Wick’s Pies to 
bring you delicious bakery-made pies for your Easter dinner or anytime dessert. Maybe 
you would like to send a pie to family members because you still are not getting together 
to eat, but you want them to know you are thinking about them. Maybe you would like to 
thank a neighbor for shoveling your walk. Maybe you just would like to enjoy the pie 
yourself! 
 
Seven varieties of already baked and frozen, tantalizing pies are available for just $9 
each (or $10 each if delivered). The mouth-watering flavors are: 

• sugar cream (Indiana's state pie and Wick’s bestseller); 
• pecan; 
• peanut butter; 
• German chocolate; 
• pumpkin; 
• pumpkin spice, and 
• coconut cream. 

All are 9-inch pies except for coconut cream, which is 10 inches wide.  
 
To order pies to help the North UMW raise funds for its various missions to help women 
and children, please email Carol Tiller-Luchtman. If you prefer to phone her or text your 
order, please contact the church office for her phone number. 
 
When you place an order, please include the number and name of each type of pie 
desired, your name and address, your cell phone or home phone number, and indicate if 
you will pick up your pie(s) at the church on Good Friday or if you prefer home delivery to 
Marion and the surrounding counties. 
 
The deadline to order is this coming Monday, March 8 for a Thursday, April 1 or 
Friday, April 2 pick-up or delivery. 
 
Payment is requested upon placing an order, which can be handled by cash, check or 
credit card: 

1. Cash or check payable to "North UMW" or "North United Methodist Women" given 
to any UMW member or mailed to Nancy Wever, 2834 Sunmeadow Way, 
Indianapolis, IN 46228-3181. 

2. Credit cards using the Venmo app. Search "@northumw" or "North UMW" in the 
app. We are set up under a business profile. There may be a nominal fee for this 
service depending upon how your account is set up but there may not be, 
especially if you use a debit card. 

Thank you for helping us with our local, national and worldwide mission projects!  


